
 

 
 

C2PC Request Letter 
 

Federal Communications Commission 

Authorization and Evaluation Division 

  

Subject:  

Class II permissive change for FCC ID: DD4AD1G57 

(Original Grant Date: 06/21/2017) 

Applicant: Shure Incorporated 

 

Dear Sirs, 

 

This is to request a class II permissive change for FCC ID: DD4AD1G57, Original Grant Date: 06/21/2017 

The major change filed under this application is as outlined below: 

· Change amplifier from Avago MGA-30116 to Guerrilla RF GRF4014  

· The new chip has the same basic function as the old chip.  

· The new chip component is pin-for-pin compatible.  

· No change in radio parameters has occurred.  

In addition, the difference identified in the picture below between the AD1 C2PC PCB and AD1 Original 

PCB photos show an update to support the Microprocessor functionality. The component location and 

updates were changed so that the Microprocessor can operate efficiently and did not include any 

components related to the RF signal path of the AD1. 

  



 

 
C2PC Original 

  
 

If you have any questions regarding this application, please feel free to contact me. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Signature: 

 

Print Name: Juan Castrejon 

Title: Engineer Associate Staff 

Company: Shure Incorporated 

Date: April 2, 2025 

 


